
Fw: Support for Forbidden City
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez 06/03/2013 07:44 AM
Cc: Anne Cramer, Janiece Roelofsen

Hi Daisy,

Here's another public comment for Forbidden City.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 06/03/2013 07:43 AM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 06/03/2013 07:36 AM
Subject: Fw: Support for Forbidden City
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/03/2013 07:35 AM -----

Mary Barton <mebarton@thebartongroup.biz>

06/01/2013 11:41 AM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov 
cc  

Subject Support for Forbidden City 

I support Forbidden City's application for an Entertainment  with Dancing permit!  I know both 
owners quite well, and I know that if they are given reasonable requirements for their music, 
they will follow the regulations.  Forbidden City provides a seldom-seen venue in East Long 
Beach--a sophisticated night spot.  I frequently take out-of-town guests there to enjoy the 
ambience of the water, food, and friendly proprietors--something quite different from most 
restaurants.  I believe the community needs such venues!  Furthermore, Michael Brausen and 
Gao Yan have demonstrated incredible commitment to the community with their various charity 
support--we know they want to be good citizens of Long Beach!  Please give them a chance by 
approving an Entertainment with Dancing permit.
Sincerely,
Mary E. Barton, Ph.D.
President, Long Beach-Qingdao Association

H-1
CORRESPONDENCE-MARY BARTON



Board member, Mental Health America
Tel: (562) 773-4725


